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Comments: I am writing to suggest a halt to any and all  commercial logging prescriptions in the South Redbird

area of Daniel Boone National Forest. I understand that National Forest land is chartered to serve a number of

constituencies. However, logging companies have shown they cannot be good stewards of these kinds of

projects. 

 

There is plenty of evidence on Lower Jack's Branch of the serious and long lasting effects to the land that logging

will have, and I hope the Forest Service will learn from this mistake and exercise caution in this case. 

 

 


